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Term Dates: End of the Summer Term: Friday 23rd July 2021 

  Non Pupil Day – Friday 9th July 2021 

Many Thanks for your support - Mrs Hackworthy , Miss Barrows and Mrs Clouter 

 

Thank you for viewing the photographs and posting comments 

on Class Dojo every day. The children experience a range of 

outdoor activities every week and have worked well as a team. 

Please remember to post comments on the Class Dojo as it is 

great to have parent feedback on the children’s learning. 

 

I hoped you all had a relaxing break and enjoyed the sunshine. 

It is the final term of this school year and we hope the sun 

continues to shine, so the children can enjoy many outdoor 

activities. The children have been working very hard in 

English and Maths sessions every morning, it has been great 

to see their progress over the year. The children have been 

busy planting seeds and looking after their vegetable plants 

in the outside area. Let’s hope we have some vegetables 

before the end of term. This term our topic is called Beside 

the Seaside – we will be learning about sun and water safety 

and how the seaside has changed over many years. We will be 

reading the Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch and making our own 

lighthouses. 

Resources for Little Oaks 

This term, we would like to have a weekly cooking 

session and continue with our craft activities. We 

would like to ask for a contribution of £5.00 per child 

– this will be for the half term and will include snacks 

for Film Friday.  This can also be paid as £1 per week 

for 5 weeks. 

School Uniform   

The children will continue to 

have PE on Mondays and 

Outdoor Learning on 

Wednesdays. They will need to 

come in their PE kit or Outdoor 

Clothes on these days.  On the 

other days, children will need to 

come in their school uniform. 


